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August 21, 2024 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Re: DW 24-071 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.- Tyngsborough Water District Special Contract 

Assented-to Proposed Modification to Procedural Schedule 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020, the 
Company and Department of Energy are filing this request for approval of a slight 
modification to the approved procedural schedule electronically.   
 
A conflict has arisen regarding the September 17, 2024 technical session and the parties 
wish to reschedule that technical session to September 19, 2024 at 1 PM.  We respectfully 
request the Commission approve this modification.   
 
The Department of Energy assents to this relief requested.  Thank you. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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